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Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 14/06/2019.  
 
Following up on the survey that was conducted by NHS Improvement in July 2017 to find out where 
trusts were using local staff banks, I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act to 
understand where your trust is now in terms of the progress it has made in relation to having 
already established or is working towards establishing a collaborative bank across your Integrated 
Care System (‘ICS’) or Sustainability Transformation Partnership (‘STP’) footprint. 

 
I would instead appreciate it if you would please simply confirm by means of a statement below 
where your Trust is now.  
 

I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
Our Trust is working collaboratively, over the next few years with other Trusts across the 
ICS or STP footprint.  
 
 


